
 

 

Hudson Valley Water Companies, Inc. 
83 Eagle Chase 

Woodbury, NY  11797 
(516) 802-7103 

 
September 21, 2015 

 
 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
RE:  Case 15-W-0209 – Filing in compliance with Commission Order 

issued and effective September 17, 2015 (Ordering Clause 
Nos. 2 and 3). 

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
  Enclosed for filing is Supplement No. 9, effective 
September 30, 2015 to P.S.C. No. 2 – Water, in compliance with 
the requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State 
of New York. 
 

Supplement No. 9 cancels Fifth Revised Leaves Nos. 12 
and 13 to P.S.C. No. 2 – Water, effective September 30, 2015.  
Also attached are the further revisions, effective October 1, 
2015 as directed in same Commission Order. 

 
Waiver of the requirements of newspaper publication is 

respectfully requested as the Company will individually notify 
its customers of the Commission’s determination in the above-
mentioned case. 

  
 Very truly yours, 
 
 
      Jeffrey Fuller, President 
      Hudson Valley Water Companies, Inc.
      
Enc.   

Received: 09/21/2015


